
A number of proposed recommendations have been made by the 
Members supporting the call-in which are reflected below, but it is of 
course a matter for the Committee to make any recommendations to 
the Cabinet.   
 
Call-in in the name of Councillors Hannaford, Aves, Asvachin, Adams and 
Whitton) 
 
1) That cabinet upon reflection reconsiders its decisions on items 10 and 11, at 
the meeting held on the 13th April 2022.  
 
2) Cabinet therefore reinstates the £2 million pounds of recovered funding back 
into the South West Exeter development, rather than allocating this into 
Cranbrook.  
 
3) Cabinet resolves to draw down from the relevant council reserves, £2 million 
pounds, to make up the shortfall between developer contributions and the cost of 
the new Cranbrook community building.  
 
4) Cabinet will in future ensure that the local members for the South West Exeter 
development, that represent the Exminster & Haldon and Alphington & Cowick 
divisions are fully involved with these matters.  
 
5) Cabinet will in future ensure that the two members who represent the 
Broadclyst division are fully involved in the much needed new community facility 
building in Cranbrook.  
 
Call-in in the name of Councillors Connett, Brazil, Cox, Dewhirst, Leaver, Letch, 
Roome, Thomas and Wrigley  

a) fully consider the above matters in this call in and,  

b) more generally, the good governance of these two Cabinet decisions in 
relation to the HIF funding and the appearance it approved the removal of £2 
million from the new development at South West Exeter in order to fund new 
community facilities at Cranbrook. 

c) Cabinet reinstates the £2 million pounds of recovered funding back into the 
South West Exeter development.  

d) Cabinet considers other funding options, including the use of reserves, to 
meet the £2 million pounds shortfall between developer contributions and the 
cost of the new Cranbrook community building.  

e) Cabinet will in future ensure that the local members for the South West Exeter 
development, that represent the Exminster & Haldon and Alphington & Cowick 
divisions are fully involved with these matters.  

f) Cabinet will in future ensure that the two members who represent the 
Broadclyst division are fully involved in the much needed new community facility 
building in Cranbrook.  


